
First Public Hearing 

Southern Virginia Food Insecurity Project 

 

The Town of South Hill will hold a public hearing on June 11, 2021 at 3:00 p.m. in the 

Southside Planning District Commission Conference Room, 200 S. Mecklenburg Ave in South 

Hill, to solicit public input on the proposed Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 

application submitted to the Virginia Department of Housing and Community Development 

(VDHCD) for Urgent Need funding to address food insecurity among local elderly and low-

income residents.  

Information about the program will be presented. Citizens will also be given the 

opportunity to comment on the Town’s past use of CDBG funds.   

For additional information, contact Ann Taylor Wright, Southside Planning District 

Commission, 200 S. Brunswick Ave., South Hill, VA 23970, by phone: (434) 515-0581, or by 

email: ctwconsultingva@gmail.com.    

Comments and grievances can be submitted in writing to the Town of South Hill, 211 S. 

Mecklenburg Ave., South Hill, VA 23970, by phone at 434-447-3191, and/or Virginia Relay 7-

1-1 until June 18, 2021.  

If you plan to attend and have any special needs requirements, please call the number 

listed above. 
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